
From: Chanda Taylor Carpenter
To: Walker-Harmon, Celeste
Subject: Congratulations on earning QPPD re-accreditation!
Date: Friday, July 29, 2022 1:41:24 PM

Congratulations, Celeste!

After reviewing the City of Coral Gables application and supporting documentation for QPPD 
accreditation, I’m happy to share with you the good news that your entity has demonstrated 
alignment with the QPPD standard. Your active accreditation period expires October 14, 2025.

I have updated your entity record in our member database to reflect your entity’s achievement. As 
noted on your application, we will direct the formal letter of accreditation and certificate to Mr. 
Peter Iglesias, and trophy to your attention. The letter and certificate should arrive in the next 
couple of weeks; the trophy should arrive in the next two weeks or so (via UPS).

On behalf of NIGP and the NIGP staff, please extend our message of congratulations and thanks to 
your entire team and organization for this accomplishment and their commitment to professional 
procurement practice. Truly, well done!

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best regards,
Chanda

Chanda Carpenter
Director of Content Research and Design
NIGP: The Institute for Public Procurement
2411 Dulles Corner Park, Suite 350
Herndon, VA 20171
703.736.8900 x2275
Direct: 703.429.2593                        https://www.nigp.org/our-profession/accreditation
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